
ALANON DISTRICT 9 AWSC REPORT 

 

District 9 continues to meet every other month and attendance is always good at our District meetings.  Our 

members have good information to share and their willingness to volunteer and do the necessary work is an 

inspiration every day. 

Our HP answered the need to put an Alternate DR in place and that willing person of service will be voted in at 

the next District meeting on August 25th. 

We still hope to fill the positions of Newsletter and Alateen Chair; however, we trust that our HP will fill that 

need at the right time with the right (and willing) person.  

Our Public Outreach (South) committee is participating in a health fair at South Florida State College on October 

5th. 

District 9 is getting ready for our fundraiser, “Conflict Resolution” immediately following an abbreviated District 

meeting on Saturday, August 25.  A planning committee was formed, and they are working through all the 

details. There will be a 50/50 Raffle and a CAL drawing.  Lunch is being provided and Alanon’s CAL will be 

available for purchase. We are looking forward to the Conflict Resolution presentation by our Area Delegate, 

Cindy J. 

We are encouraging participation in the North Florida AFG Convention, “What is your Emoji?” within our groups, 

and our district website has details about the event on our home page.  We are coordinating the transport of 

hospitality donations for the convention, and once again, our members were more than willing to provide the 

requested items. 

Some meetings within our District have struggled with only a few members in attendance, and some are holding 

strong with regular attendees.  The low attendance during the summer months is not unusual, and we are 

always glad to see our snowbirds return to our meetings in the Fall.   

We will be happy to see everyone at AWSC in Orlando, which will allow for more opportunities to share the 

good work of Alanon! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jill O., AISL 
Toni J., District Rep. 


